
Health at School Update
Planning for 2021-2022

Subject to change based on future guidance from KDE and DPH.



• Screening will take place randomly for non-symptomatic students.

• All employees and students will be masked unless actively eating or 
drinking.  If outdoors, students may be unmasked if social distanced at 6 ft. 
or more.

• During instruction, we will socially distance at 3 ft.  While unmasked at 
lunch, all individuals must be placed 6 ft. apart.  

• All sanitizing protocol will remain the same as the 20-21 school year.

• Nurses will continue to contact trace with each positive case. 

*Measures listed above follow current protocol in KDE’s Healthy at Schools Document.


